

THE WILAW QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

Newsletter Article Highlights:

- What Should You Do If You are Named Trustee?
- Do Your Due Diligence
- A Deeper Dive Into the Arbitration Process and a Look at the Advantages and Disadvantages of Arbitration
- ACA Employer Payment Notices Arriving Soon
- What Should Individuals Know About the Tax Plan?

Pleased to Announce:

- OCHDL Welcomes New Attorney Kelly M. Spott
- Scoby and Gagan Elected Shareholders
- Congratulations to Our 2017 Super Lawyers

Click the image below to read more.

